
May 23, 2025 
 
 Dear Tora Class Parents,  
 

Welcome to Tora class, we are excited to welcome your child! 

This summer we are going to create a performance for Open House.  The class 
will choose a classical Japanese folk story and re-create it. Your child might be 
asking for help with props and/or costumes. Our projects include a Bento Box, 
ceramics, and learning about the seasons and nature in Japan.  

Please let me know as soon as possible if your child will be missing any part of 
the session.  

For our daily activities please provide the following:  
 Pen and pencil  
 Black marker or sharpie  
 Scissors - please label 
 Gluestick  
 Small container of tacky glue - please label 
 Individual hand sanitizer to use throughout the day  
 sun protection/sunscreen - please label 

Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns,  

Hiroshima Sensei- week 1 and Chavez Sensei- week 2 

NakayoshiToraClass@gmail.com 


